PROCEDURES OF LOWER CLINICAL PRIORITY

In 2017, Wirral's Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) approved changes that influence decisions on whether GP referrals for certain clinical services can be made.

These changes, effective from 1st April 2017, resulted in some procedures no longer being routinely funded, or patients having to meet tighter criteria/thresholds before they qualify for GP referral.

Further information about Wirral CCG's Procedures of Lower Clinical Priority 2017-18 can be found at:

https://www.wirralccg.nhs.uk/about-us/policies/proceduresof-low-clinical-priority/

Patients who are interested in attending public meetings of the Wirral CCG or would like to take part in public consultations about Wirral's health services should regularly visit the Wirral CCG website to keep abreast of what is going on.

Get involved to help shape local health services.